
April 16th, 2025 
Wellness Committee Meeting 
Superintendent's office – board room 
 
Present committee members: Sarah Moore, Vickie Mitchell, Jacob Kersey, Blake 
Coffman, Brittany Farmer, Lindsey Romine.  
 
Meeting was called to order by Sarah Moore at 12:00pm -  
 
Upcoming and past wellness matters were discussed, and blood drive results and new 

dates were given (May 6th). The Key Club is close to having enough units to get $500 to 

help with scholarships for our students. The St Bernards Mammogram bus will be on 

campus April 25th, and CardiOptics was on campus on January 17th and completed 20 

ultrasounds. Also discussed was how a Co-Op representative Nicole Babcock has been 

visiting health classes 4 times a semester to offer resources on anti-vaping, mental health, 

CPR, and various other wellness practices. School menus were also discussed. The 

meeting was adjured at 12.36pm 


